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NABCA MOVING ITS VIRGINIA HEADQUARTERS 
 The new address is within a mile of its existing office. 

ALEXANDRIA, VA (September 16, 2019) —The National Alcohol Beverage Control Association will relocate its 
headquarters as of Monday, September 30. The association is moving from Alexandria to Arlington, Virginia.  

The new address will be 2900 S. Quincy St., Suite 800, Arlington, VA 22206-2231. The association’s phone 
number remains the same at 703-578-4200.   

The official move will occur on Friday, September 27, and the NABCA offices will be closed on that day. 
NABCA will open for business at its new address on September 30.  

For more information about the NABCA, visit www.nabca.org. 

### 

ABOUT NABCA: 
Established in 1938, NABCA is the national association representing the Control Systems - those jurisdictions that directly control the distribution and sale of 
beverage alcohol within their borders. Headquartered in Alexandria, VA, until September 30, NABCA’s mission is to support member jurisdictions in their efforts to 
protect public health and safety and assure responsible and efficient systems for beverage alcohol distribution and sales. 
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